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School Infrastructure NSW is building a new multipurpose hall at Engadine High School. The hall will include a 
full basketball court, stage, amenities, and sports and performance storage. 

Construction works taking place across school holiday period   
As you may be aware from our latest project update, Stephen Edwards Constructions have been appointed as 
the builder to complete the remaining construction of the Engadine High School upgrade. 

Work has commenced at Engadine High School over the last few weeks as the project continues to make 
progress with the new builder establishing site and continuing construction. These works will continue 
through the end of the year and across the summer school holidays, with a few key works taking place over 
this period.   

One of these key works will be an upgrade to the school’s existing switchboard, as well as a replacement of 
the current electrical substation. It is anticipated that these works may have an impact on residents 
neighbouring the school, and if impacted, Ausgrid who will manage the power outage will be in contact with 
residents regarding any details around the timing and duration of any disruption.  

Construction work hours over the holidays are Monday to Friday 7 am to 6 pm and Saturday 8 am to 3 pm. No 
work will be undertaken on Sunday or on public holidays unless otherwise advised. 

Next steps 

We are expecting to complete the remaining works to finalise the new multipurpose hall by mid-2024, subject 
to weather conditions. An exact date for completion and handover will be shared with the community once 
more information becomes available. 

How can I stay up to date? 

Follow this link to access the project webpage edu.nsw.link/EngadineHS or scan the QR 
code to the right. If you have any queries or concerns about this project you can contact 
School Infrastructure NSW on schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au, or during business 
hours on 1300 482 651.  

The School Infrastructure NSW office will be closed from 5 pm Friday 22 December 2023 
to 9 am Monday 8 January 2024, inclusive. You can continue to contact us during this time, and we will get 
back to you after we return. If there is an urgent issue, please contact the site manager listed on the 
construction site entry. In an emergency, please call triple zero (000).  
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